
 

INVITATION TO BID FOR FENCING AT THREE FIELDS 
 

The Town of Rumford extends an invitation to bid for the replacement of fencing at Three Fields 

Complex. 

 

Bid Specifications: Install 1,400 feet of fencing at Three Fields. Provide bid amount for 1,160 

feet of 4 foot fencing and 240 feet of 8 foot fencing. Three 12 foot gates and four 3 foot gates. 

Four 20 foot x 6 foot fenced in dugouts. 

 

The contractor agrees to maintain commercial general liability insurance with a limit of not less 

than $1,000,000 for bodily injury and property damage claims which arise from operations under 

this contract. Contractor agrees to name the Town as an additional insured for Property and 

casualty, motor vehicle, and workers compensation coverage. The contractor will provide to the 

Town a certificate of insurance evidencing the above-mentioned coverages before the project 

begins. The contractor is responsible for all subcontractors and will require the subcontractors 

meet the insurance requirements. 

  

A site visit is highly recommended. Site visits can be scheduled with Parks Superintendent 

Marcus Palmer via email mpalmer@rumfordme.org.  

 

The successful bidder shall furnish all labor, additional materials and equipment necessary to do 

this work as specified in a workmanlike and orderly manner and all work shall be performed in 

accordance with best trade practices.  

 

Sealed bids marked “THREE FIELDS FENCING BID” will be accepted at the Town Manager’s 

Office, 145 Congress Street, Rumford, Maine 04276 until at 10:00AM on Thursday, October 

17th, 2024. For further information, please call Marcus at (207) 418-0526 or (207) 357-3689.  

 

The Town of Rumford reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids or to accept the bid 

which appears to be in the best interest of the Town, including the right to waive any 

technicalities or formalities of the bid process. 
 
 

George O’Keefe 

Town Manager 

Economic Development Director 

mailto:mpalmer@rumfordme.org

